Has the safety modification program repair offer for the "bolt-lock" problem \dots

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Roady, 3/10/2003 3:\$7:54 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. The bolt lock modification has been extended to 12/31/03.

The serial number you included was produced around 1972. It can also be converted so that you can open the bolt with the safety still engaged. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Rrogram/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Chuck Roady) 3/9/2003 12:53:33 PM
Thank you for your reply, I will send both rifles to the given address for the necessary modifications. Chuck Roady

